
 
 

Thursday 8 April 2021 

 
   

Have your say on the draft Our Climate Emergency 
Strategy 2021–2025 

 
 
In late 2020, Council asked for ideas and feedback from Glen Eira community members on how we could help them 
to reduce carbon emissions at home, work, school or in the community.  
 
We had a fantastic response to the consultation. Feedback indicates that climate change is seen as a genuine problem 
and that people recognise their day-to-day habits have an impact on the environment.  
  
The draft Our Climate Emergency Strategy 2021–2025 and associated Action Plan is now available for feedback.  
 
Glen Eira Mayor Cr Margaret Esakoff said the draft Strategy outlines Council’s commitment to strong and fast action 
on climate change. 
 
“We will lead by example and work hard to cut our own carbon footprint. We will support the Glen Eira 
community by educating, informing, mobilising and facilitating a transition to a low-carbon way of life,” she said.  

“Through the principles outlined in this Strategy, we will work together to create a sustainable, liveable, equitable and 
resilient Glen Eira.” 
 
The draft Strategy and Action Plan is available for feedback until midnight Sunday 2 May. For further 
information, visit www.haveyoursaygleneira.com.au/climate-strategy  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries:  Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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